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3 July 2017

Geff Mowday

Email: fyi-request-6000-762a5f5f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mowday

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST — NASA SCIENTISTS VISIT TO PORIRUA

| refer to your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Please find enclosed the information you requested, provided in accordance with the terms of the
Act.

There were 3 days of activities with the NASA representatives from Saturday, 6 May 2017 to Monday,
8 May 2017. Events consisted of:

° 6 May 2017 Official Welcome at Hongoeka Marae

° 7 May 2017 Hidden Figures Film Screening, Te Rauparaha Arena

° 8 May 2017 Visit to 3 Porirua Schools —Mana College, Bishop Viard College, Samuel
Marsden College.

Porirua City Council was not responsible for any travel or accommodation costs in bringing the NASA
representatives to Porirua; this was all funded by the Space and Science Festival.

Porirua City Council was responsible for supporting the events / activities that were held in Porirua.
In regards to costs, | can advise the following:

Powhiri / Lunch Costs $1,800
Arena venue costs $1,500
Purchase of film rights $S500
Sound $1,650
Audio visual $4,000
Lighting $1,000
Props $1,547
Tunnel $500
Additional event labour $138
Ticket collection costs S50
School visit costs $310

$12,995

Yours sincerely

RV

CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Porirua City Cou.@(céé; éa%@zgo Porirua
PO Box 50218,16 @rua 5240, New Zealand e: +64 4 237 5089 fax: +64 4 237 6384 www.pcc.govt.nz
Zero Waste — Porirua City Council double sides all correspondence




